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Bring on the incinerator 
Mon Jan 28, 2008 

To the editor:  

The people who are against building a garbage incinerator should probably count the number of 
garbage bags they leave at the curb or better yet, count the Tim Hortons cups which litter the floor 
of their vehicles.  

An incinerator will bring high-tech jobs to the area, construction workers will have work for a few 
years and in the end will add revenue to the municipality. We will save on garbage fees and create 
another resource from the steam that is usually generated from the heat of the burning process.  

I wonder how much pollution is spewed into the environment handling the current garbage and how 
much fuel is wasted trucking the stuff to Michigan. I welcome a waste facility in my community 
and I hope this project goes full-speed ahead. We need other revenue-generating businesses which 
can solve an environmental issue and in my opinion this is a very good start.  

Earl Robinson  

Oshawa 

 

 


